Assistant superintendent meeting

July 28, 2003 La Rinconada Country Club



Talking Turf at the La Rinconada Country Club Golf Tournament and Luncheon. Our key speakers enlightened the audience with topics and remedies that made the event extremely interesting. Not pictured: **Andy Slack** of Spot Water Management.



Ed Ott Colony Landscape



Marc Barrientos
Colony Landscape



Greg Fernald
Target [Co-Sponsor]



Steve Stringer
The Cleary Co. [Co-Sponsor]



Representing the GCSANC at a recent PGA business meeting at the Eldorado Hotel Casino in Reno. NV. were Board Vice President Pat Finlen of The Olympic Club and President Bob Lapic of Orinda Country Club. The meeting was conducted by Lapic's good friend and associate Shim LaGoy who is also from Orinda Country

GCSANC Communications Consultant Emmy Moore Minister thanks GCSANC Association Manager Barbara Mikel for a congratulatory letter from the association to Emmy acknowledging her recent honorary membership with the PGA.

GCSANC Events & Gatherings



In a united effort, golf industry leaders gathered in Monterey, CA, to discuss water issues throughout the State of California. The primary goals of the committee are to protect future water usage for golf courses and to educate legislative representatives on the pro-active measures being taken to conserve water on California courses.

Front Row (L to R), Bob Moore (NCGA), Bill Aragona (CGCOA), Kevin Heaney (SCGA), Gary Carls (CGCSA & GCSANC), Eddie LeBaron (Poppy Holding, Inc.), and Mike McCullough (NCGA & GCSANC). Back Row (L to R), Denny Davenport (NCGA), Chuck Gielow (NCGA), Matt Majors (NCGA), Tom Lindgren (SCGA), Tom Morgan (SCGA), Tom Gustafson (SCPGA), Mike Mazzaferri (NCPGA), Paul Porter (Poppy Holding, Inc.), Bill Giffen (NCGA), George Steffes (Golf Industry Lobbyist), Mike Huck (Full Coverage Irrigation, Inc.)

Club.